
 

June 10, 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

Morning, 

 

Please be advised that the Board of Finance meeting scheduled for Tuesday, June 11, 2019 at 7 pm at 

the Town Hall Assembly Room has been canceled.  I will review the calendar to see what we can get 

for a new date. 

Thank you and I do apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

 

Thomas Pratt 

Chairman BOF 

 


